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IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
 

ESTE INFORME CONTIENE INFORMACION IMPORTANTE ACERCA DE SU AGUA 
POTABLE. HAGA QUE ALGUIEN LO TRADUZCA PARA USTED, O HABLE CON 

ALGUIEN QUE LO ENTIENDA. 
 
 
Manheim Area Water & Sewer Authority: Removal of the addition of Fluoride to the water system 

 

Our water system has recently been approved to remove putting the chemical known as 
Fluoride into our water system. Although this is not an emergency, as our customers, you 
have a right to know about it. 

 

 

 

 

 

This notice is being sent to you by MAWSA. 

PWS ID#: 7360078 Date distributed: August 29, 2016 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


